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Dear Parents / Carers  

Re: Parents’ Evenings – Tuesday 26th March and Wednesday 27th March 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you are having an enjoyable weekend. I am writing to inform you 

about the upcoming Parents’ Evenings, which will take place on Tuesday 26th March and Wednesday 27th 

March. 

We believe that regular communication between parents and our teaching staff is vital for the continued 

success of your child's education. These evenings provide an excellent opportunity for us to discuss your 

child's progress, address any concerns or queries you may have, and work together to ensure their 

continued academic and personal growth. 

To facilitate the evening, we have made arrangements for appointments to be made online using the 

School Spider App or website. The booking system will go live at 6pm on Monday 18th March. Please 

ensure you have access to the App or website and make your appointments promptly to secure your 

preferred time slots. 

Each appointment will be scheduled for a duration of ten minutes. We kindly request your cooperation in 

ensuring that appointments start and end on time, as this will enable us to accommodate all parents within 

the allocated time frame. Your support in adhering to these time slots will be greatly appreciated. 

Please note that during the meetings, your child's teacher will focus on discussing their overall progress, 

highlighting areas of strength, and identifying areas that may require additional attention. Please come 

prepared with any specific questions or concerns that you may have, as this will allow for a more productive 

and focused discussion. 

We value your involvement in your child's education and look forward to meeting with you. Together, we 

can ensure the best possible outcomes for your child's learning journey. 

If you encounter any difficulties with the online booking system or have any further questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact our school office, and our staff will be more than happy to assist you. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Kind regards,  

                   


